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Hi Port Townsend Port Commission-

I would like the submit the following for public comment at the February 26th meeting:

My name is Marie Pahlmeyer and I’m a winter monthly liveaboard tenant in Point Hudson. My understand is that
additional parking lots on Point Hudson property including the Cupola building lot I keep my car in during the
winter are to be converted to paid parking this spring. I would ask the port to consider issuing parking permits for
the Cupola lot to the winter monthly liveaboard moorage tenants as part of their moorage. The lots will have little
usage during the winter months when the monthly moorage tenants are present. I believe it will make both the
winter moorage more attractive to boaters and reduce stress on other Point Hudson parking uses. Thank you so
much for your time and consideration.
-Marie Pahlmeyer
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